
To the Citizens of Jacksonville,  

The Jacksonville Sheriffs Office has worked hard over the last seven years to be the professional 
organization our community deserves. The men and women of JSO care deeply about our community 
and put their lives on the line everyday to keep us all safe. Your support of JSO is extraordinary and 
know that it is appreciated by all who serve.  

After some consideration, I have decided that a court battle over my residency would not be good for 
our community. That being said, I have decided to retire on June 10th. I look forward to working with 
senior staff over the next week to ensure a smooth transition. I’m proud of my 31 years of service to 
this City and am excited about a new chapter and new challenges. Our community is special and you 
prove it everyday and It has been my honor to serve as your Sheriff! 

May God bless you and may God continue to bless this great city. 

Sheriff Mike Williams 


